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This Week’s News          770-993-7975 

We had a great third session at camp and we hope you had fun too! 
Please join us again next summer! Registration for camp will begin in early December. 

HELP US MAKE CAMP EVEN BETTER! Follow this link to our survey: 
https://form.jotform.com/81723128749968 

Follow our Facebook page to stay informed: 
https://www.facebook.com/highmeadowssummercamp/ 

• Today was the last day of camp for Summer 2018, known as ORIGIN  TRAIL DAY ! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

• Place Highlight:  STONEHENGE is the heart of many of the activities in Senior Camp. It serves as the 
place where Senior Legend has morning and afternoon meetings. It is also where the first-day orientation 
and end-of-session awards ceremonies for all of Senior Camp (Quest and Legend) happen. In the center 
of Stonehenge is the Knighthood Circle. At the end of the awards ceremony, a camper who has achieved 
the overall level of Knight enters this circle and pulls out the sword, Excalibur, from the stones. Pictured 
below are Stonehenge as it looked in the 1990's, the knighting of the first ever knight, Kat Pebworth, in 
1982, and today's knight Thomas, the second camper to achieve Knighthood this year. We are super 
proud of Thomas for his hard work and dedication to reaching this point. 
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https://form.jotform.com/81723128749968
https://www.facebook.com/highmeadowssummercamp/
http://www.highmeadowscamp.org/aboutus/index.asp


• This week our featured camp value was Reflection. We hope that you take the time to discuss 
this and the other previously-highlighted values of the week with your camper. 

High Meadows campers take time to reflect on the values and experiences of camp.                              
High Meadows campers observe and experience nature without harming it.                                                      
High Meadows campers focus on the process as a tool for discovery. 

 
• Don’t forget to “like” High Meadows Camp on Facebook, and “follow” us on Instagram and 

Twitter @higheadowscamp in order to keep up with the latest announcements and camp news.  
 

 
 

 
 

 ~ Mother Nature (Bunny) 
• Our Unit Choice for this past Wednesday 8/1 was Pajama Day! 
• Ants had the opportunity to ride our ponies in the new barnyard. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

~ Travis 
• Our Unit Choice for this past Wednesday 8/1 was Pajama Day! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.google.com/imgres?q=like+button+facebook&safe=vss&hl=en&biw=853&bih=531&tbm=isch&tbnid=-12Ov5qX8dYfoM:&imgrefurl=http://www.etsy.com/listing/67762750/facebook-fb-like-button-digital-stamp&docid=i0NgfqWkkAnfkM&imgurl=http://img1.etsystatic.com/000/0/6152001/il_fullxfull.215775285.jpg&w=1008&h=576&ei=k72wUcuBJMmN0QG0gIEw&zoom=1&ved=1t:3588,r:18,s:0,i:137&iact=rc&dur=2103&page=3&tbnh=170&tbnw=297&start=16&ndsp=10&tx=117&ty=110


~ Kaela, Celena, and Tommy 
• Our Unit Choice for this past Wednesday 8/1 was Pirate/ Ninja Day! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

~ Ryan and Rachael 
• Congratulations to all of our campers who successfully completed the No 
TV Challenge. 
• Our Unit Choice for this past Wednesday 8/1 was Banana Bandana Day! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  ~ Annie, Max, Warren, and Miranda 
• Quest had a great time at the Lake Allatoona beach on Monday. We built sand 
castles and cooled off in the water on a hot day!  
• Despite the weather, Quest had an enjoyable time on the Late Night. They played 

some improv games as well as some other group games and had a scrumptious taco bar dinner. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
• On this past Wednesday 8/1, the Unit Choice for both Quest and Legend was Decade Day! 
• We had our Arts Show on Thursday where campers from the Woodworking, Arts and Crafts, 

Dance, and Performing Arts classes got to show off their hard work from the session 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CIT Corner ~Hannah and Andy 
 

• What an amazing finish to the summer! The CITs this week have worked hard in their respective units, helped 
with the Senior Quest late night, created some instructional counselor videos and celebrated Saved by the Fresh 
Prince of Bel-Air day. Congratulations to everyone who has completed the CIT program this summer. High 
Meadows will have 16 incredible new counselors next year. Can’t wait to see you all then! 

 
              Ta ta for now, 
              Hannnah and Andy 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks for joining us this summer! 

HELP US MAKE CAMP BETTER! Follow this link to our survey: 

https://form.jotform.com/81723128749968 

We hope to see you again next year. 

Discounted, early registration for 2019 will begin in December. 

Please keep us updated with any address changes. 

Summer 2019 dates: 

Session 1: June 3rd – June 21st  

Session 2: June 24th – July 12th (no camp on July 4th ) 

Session 3: July 15th – August 2nd  

https://form.jotform.com/81723128749968

